
MAZATLAN, SIN. SEPTEMBER 15th, 2015.

DEAR MAR DE SOL BEACH CLUB MEMBER
Subject: TIME SHARE CONTRACT EXPIRATION/ MAR DE SOL BEACH CLUB

In evaluating the contracts  of all  our Time Share members we would like to advise you that your
contract with us could be one of the contracts expiring on the Dec 31st, 2017. Even so it is still two
years, we would like to inform you of the following.

1) We will only give a limited number of the existing contract holders an option to renew their
contracts.

2) All new contracts are for a maximum of a 10 year period. 
3) All renewal requests must be received by February 15 th, 2016. No requests will be considered if

deposits for the year 2016 are not current.
4) Due to the limited number of extensions we will allow, the selection will be based on a 1 st come

1st served basis. 
5) The following units will not be available for renewal: HIDEAWAY SUITES, CLUB ROOMS

AND STUDIO ROOMS. 
6) All existing owners under the renewal plan have the option to change to another unit and or

season if available.
7) Payment plans will be available with one third down payment by March 15th, 2016.

For more information on prices, units available etc. contact directly:

Mr. Gustavo Carrillo
Time Share Manager
(669) 913-2222 Ext. 559/556
From México 01-800-716-9707
E-mail. mardesol@his.com.mx

Sincerely,

Klaus J. Henck
General Manager

mailto:mardesol@his.com.mx

